Recommendations of the SRCC Ad Hoc Financial Policy and Procedures Committee
The following recommendations are made to the SRCC Executive Committee:

1.
SRCC should establish a Finance Committee, reporting to the SRCC Executive Committee, with membership appointed by the SRCC President.  The Treasurer would be an ex officio member of the Finance Committee.  Responsibilities of the SRCC Finance Committee would include:

a.
Preparation of a draft General Fund Financial Forecast in October.

b
Presentation of the Financial Forecast to the Executive Committee for review in November and approval in January.

c.
Preparation of Financial Forecast Tracking reports on a quarterly basis, in addition to statements of income and expenses from the Treasurer. 
d.
Review of General Fund bank statements and Treasurer’s reports on an annual basis (in February). 
e.
Review of foundation accounts (Austin Community Foundation and Austin Parks Foundation) and SRCC records on an annual basis (in February). 
2.
The Finance Committee should develop financial polices for the following:

a.
Overall operational spending;

b.
Approval of non-operational, discretionary spending;

c.
Special contracts such as City of Austin’s Forest Service for oak wilt.

3.
The Finance Committee should research alternative organizations for accepting tax-deductible contributions, and develop policies for organizations that receive contributions on behalf of SRCC.

4. 
SRCC should develop a designated schedule for complying with governmental reporting requirements. 
5.
SRCC should adopt a calendar of key financial dates and include a record of milestones in agendas and minutes. 
6.
SRCC should prepare and maintain documentation of SRCC financial policies and procedures for continuity within the organization. 
7.
SRCC should apply to the Texas State Comptroller for tax exempt status. 
8.
The SRCC Executive Committee should review each quarterly Financial Forecast Tracking report, and adjust the Forecast as necessary.

Approved by the SRCC Executive Committee, 

February 21, 2011
